
From: Francisco, Tory 
Sent: 6/20/2011 9:15:32 AM 
To: Francisco, Tory (tory.francisco@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: A.08-05-022 - Notice of LIEE Impact Evaluation Final Report 

Greetings, 

Please find attached the Final Report of the LIEE Impact Evaluation. Due to the file 
size of the appendices, those documents (along with this report) will be uploaded to 
the LIOB.org website in the near future for download. 

Thank you, 

Tory N. Francisco 

Regulatory Analyst 

Energy Division | Low Income Programs 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave. | San Francisco, CA 94102 

Tel: 415.703.27431 Mobile: 415.971.2261) tnf(a)cpuc.ca.gov 
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